
 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Governor-Elect Pastor Umo Bassey Eno and Deputy Governor-Elect 
Senator Akon Eyakenyi of Akwa Ibom State. 
 
March 20, 2023 
 
Dear Mr. Governor-Elect: 
 
Please accept our warm congratulations on your victory and best wishes for your success as 
you prepare to take up the responsibilities and challenges of your high office. 
 
As you embark upon your new responsibilities, we wish to assure you and the people of Akwa 
Ibom State of the continued cooperation and commitment of the Akwa Ibom Diaspora in the 
growth and development of their homeland. 
 
We look forward to working with you to develop bilateral ties with countries and sustaining 
inflow of foreign direct investments towards the actualization of your ARISE Agenda. 
 
Team Umo Eno Diaspora strongly believes in your efforts in the cause of sustaining the peace 
for continued prosperity of Akwa Ibom people globally. 
 
Congratulations again, and we are looking forward to the Golden Era of governance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ms. Linda Akon Umoh, International Coordinator 
TEAM UMO ENO DIASPORA 
 


